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CALL FOR MEMBERS 
Antimicrobial Stewardship Advisory Committee (ASAC) 

Practitioners from Long-Term Care and Primary Care 

About ASAC 
Public Health Ontario (PHO) promotes and supports antimicrobial stewardship as a key part of an overall 
public health strategy to address antimicrobial resistance in Ontario. The ASAC advises PHO on matters related 
to antimicrobial stewardship, taking into account the following:  

• provincial priorities 

• goals, objectives and targets for the development and implementation of antimicrobial stewardship in 
the province 

• stakeholder needs, priorities and resources 

ASAC membership is multidisciplinary in nature. ASAC is currently seeking practitioners from the following 
sectors/professional areas: 

• long-term care 

• primary care 

Desired Qualifications 
Interest in, and experience and/or knowledge in antimicrobial stewardship/appropriate antimicrobial use.   

Requirements to Become a Member 
Candidates must be a resident of Ontario and meet the following requirements:  

• Registered to practice in the province of Ontario. 

• Able to accommodate the time requirement for quarterly meetings and related activities. 

• Able and willing to comply with PHO’s Conflict of Interest Rules and confidentiality requirements. 

Expressions of Interest 
Interested candidates should send their expression of interest, with curriculum vitae and complete contact 
details to asp@oahpp.ca.  

https://www.publichealthontario.ca/en/about/our-organization/external-advisory-committees/pidac-ipc/conflict-interest
mailto:asp@oahpp.ca
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